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Please do NOT take away our right to vote via mail-in ballot and make in person 

voting mandatory. People cannot always get the day off from work or take a vacation 

day or afford to take a day off to go and vote. Mail in ballots are important and by 

taking them away you would be severely limiting people's ability to vote. This is NOT 

okay and not something for which Oregon stands.   


